
Thank you so much for serving as a LIFEgroup Leader in the LIFEgroup Ministry at 

FishHawk Fellowship Church! Here are some guidelines for using babysitters during home 

LIFEgroups: 

 

1) The church will provide the names of babysitters who may be available to work during 

your home LIFEgroup. Please contact Melissa Whitten at mwhitten@fishhawkfc.org for 

this information. 

2) In the event that an accident occurs during the home LIFEgroup, the LIFEgroup    

Leader is required to notify Pastor Bob Magruder as soon as possible, as well as their      

homeowner’s insurance if a claim is warranted. 

3) In the event of an accident during a home LIFEgroup, the homeowner’s insurance 

would be considered primary insurance and should be contacted. The church’s liability       

insurance would be secondary, and will be utilized only after the homeowner’s          

insurance claim process has been completed. 

4) The LIFEgroup Leader and the babysitter will negotiate the rate of pay, and the     

LIFEgroup Leader will pay each babysitter directly. 

5) The recommended guidelines for percentages of babysitters to children are 1     

babysitter to 5 children. For example, if 10 children require supervision, then 2    

babysitters would be recommended. 

 

Please contact the LIFEgroup Ministry Office at 813-655-7431 or via email at                 

lifegroups@fishhawkfc.org with any questions. 

 

Again, thank you so much for serving as a LIFEgroup Leader and doing your part to   

“Build bridges that connect people to a passionate life in Christ.” 
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